
 
 

C I R C U L A R  

 

The interview for the post of Senior Research Fellow under the planned project 

“Strengthening of Food Quality Testing Research Unit” (B.H. 12024)  running at Food 

Quality Testing Laboratory, N.M. College of Agriculture, Navsari Agricultural University, 

Navsari which is scheduled on 20-10-2015. This is to inform that above interview is 

postponed due to unavoidable circumstances. The rescheduled date, time and place of the 

interview for the said post will be duly communicated.  

 

No.ACN/FQTL/Adv./1787/2015,  

Navsari, Date: 14/10/2015 
 

                                            I/c Professor and Head 

Food Quality Testing Laboratory 

N.M. College of Agriculture,  

NAU, Navsari -396 450 
 


